
Scholarship Selection Guidelines, Procedures, and Policy 

The Chairman of the Scholarship Selection Committees will be a member of the Board of 

Directors. 

There will be separate Selection Committees to score the graduating senior applications and the 

collegiate applications. 

Members of the Selection Committee do not need to be members of the Board of Directors. 

Members of the Selection Committee will be approved by the Board of Directors and those 

names will not be made public by M.A.C.S.T., Inc. 

To serve on a Selection Committee, the individual must not have been employed by the 

Mifflinburg Area School District within the past four years. 

To serve on a Selection Committee, an individual may not have a child, stepchild, grandchild, 

niece, or nephew applying for a scholarship that will be scored by that selection committee. 

The Board of Directors will determine the total value of scholarships to be awarded each year 

before the selection process begins. 

Applications will be numbered and have page one containing applicant’s name and other 

identifying characteristics removed by a designated member of the Board of Directors before the 

applications are given to the Scholarship Selection Committee Chairman. 

Scholarship Committee members will judge, score, and rank the applications individually. The 

committee members will then as a group determine the scholarship recipients and dollar 

amounts. 

Graduating Seniors may be awarded more than one scholarship. Awarding a perpetual 

scholarship does not prevent an individual from being award a standard by M.A.C.S.T., Inc. 

scholarship. 

 

 

Adopted by the M.A.C.S.T., Inc. Board of Directors on January 24, 2022. 


